Return Policy
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Eat Up First, LLC does not accept returns. All products sales are final. Due to the nature of
food product we cannot accept returns on already purchased food products.
However, if you provide us with a written letter stating why you would like to return your items
and pictures of any damages. You have 4 days to provide this to us. If we decide that your
response is valid then we will provide you with a replacement product. Examples: include, but
are not limited to: loss, theft, and damages to the contents during transit.

All products are hand delivered by an Eat Up First representative,

This food is made in a home kitchen and is not inspected by the Department of State Health
Services or a local health department.

- The Eat Up First Team



